From: McLean Rebecca |GGG

Sent: 04 November 2004 15:08

To: Mills Hugh; Millar Esther; McLaughlin Gerry; Fee Eugene; O'Rawe Bridget; Kelly Jim; Hall
Janet, Murray Teresa, Thompson Claire; swade (EENEINENEGEGE
cburgesi Anderson Trevor; Auterson Tom;
msecretar scottd | NG

Cc: MacSherry Eavan; McGlone Paula; Duddy Janice; McPeake Phil; McGurk Marese; Kelly
Patricia; Kelly Roisin; pcarrothersh duffyal  Cody
Diana; Howard Arthur; Jayne Fox; Jenny Irvine; Margaret Kelly; Sue Norwood; Anthony

Christine, Barbara Barber; Bridget O'Donnell
Subject: RCA Development Programme - Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th November

Importance: High

This message is bound by the disclaimer below.

Dear all
I have been advised by Mrs Jenny Irvine, Chair of the RCA Steering Group that the RCA

Development Programme on the 9th and 10th November is to be postponed. The training
‘an be avaliled of on the remaining dates - lith and 12th and 15th and 16th i1f one
Nlshes to do so.

Apologies for any inconvenience caused by this recent development.

Kind regards

Rebecca McLean

RCA Steering Group Administrator

Trust HQs
T&EF Hospita.

DISCLAIMER - The i1nformation contained within this email is confidential. It may also
pe legally privileged. It 1s intended only for the stated addressee(s) and access to
1t by any other person 1s unauthorised. If you are not an addressee, vyvou must not
disclose, copy or circulate or in any other way use or rely on the information
contained in this email. Such unauthorised use may be unlawful. If you have received

thls emall in error lease inform us immediately by telephone on |[NEGSEEEEEEEN -~ -
_nd delete 1t and all copilies from your system.

mall us at
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